
 

 

Office News: February is here, and love is in the air at Bridlewood Children’s 

Centre. We've got an exciting month ahead with plenty of activities, learning 
opportunities, and special events planned for your little ones.Valentine's Day 
Celebration (February 14th):Get ready for a day full of love and joy as we 
celebrate Valentine's Day at Bridlewood Children’s Centre. We encourage children 
to wear red, pink, or white to get into the festive spirit. 

Caterpillar Room News: This month we are going to practice colours and 

have fun with them. Chinese new year is right around the corner and we will be 
spending some to explore this asian new year. Valentine day and its colours will be 
another topic of conversation this month. Family day is in February and will be 
explored too. 

Butterfly Room News: We will be introducing Chinese new year, 

Valentines day and family day to our children this month. Also we will 
be talking about friendship and fairy tales too. 

Ladybug Room News: This month we will be talking about valentines day, 

family day. We will be eating Chinese’s fried rice for Chinese new year and learning 
about china. 

Bunny Room News: February is the month of love. We will be talking about 

family, Valentines day, feelings and dental health. Also we are going to learn about 
Chinese new year. 

Dinosaur Room News: This month Dinos will be learning about Valentines 

day, Family day, Hibernation and seasons.
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